
Ottava, 12th October, 1909.

Sir,-

I beg to say that the Department recently received a

letter from Rev. W.R. Haynes, Principal, Boarding School

Poigan Reserve in which he stated that the furnaces at the

 school required repairs. The Department wrote him the 29th

ultimo, Stating that he might have the two furnaces in quest

thorsughly over-hauled and repaired.

Your obedient servant,

G.

Asst. Secretary.

E. H. Yeomans, Esq.,

 Clndian Agent,

Brocket, Alta.
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